
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Sept. 2, 2015  
                                                                                          
News contact: David Greiser, (785) 823-3754;  
dgreiser@ksdot.org 

 
I-135 Sign Repairs in Saline County 

 

Wednesday and Thursday, Sept 14-15, 2015, sign installation and repair work 
will take place at the I-135/I-70 Interchange. The signing project is located on the 
southbound lanes of the I-135 bridge crossing over I-70. During construction on the 14th 
one lane will be closed to traffic. During construction on the 15th a detour shall be in 
effect for I-135 southbound and I-70 eastbound traffic. Those drivers will take exit 95B 
onto I-70 westbound then 1 mile to exit 249 (Halstead Rd) exit and reenter I-70 
eastbound. Southbound I-135 traffic can then use exit 250a to access I-135. Plans call 
for the work zone to be in effect during daylight hours only. 

Drivers need to be prepared to slow and follow the work zone signing thru 
construction. 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2

nd
 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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